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2016 Country Fair
Come enjoy a fun event for the whole family while

supporting Families First in raising money to help families
improve children's lives.

FORE Families
First Golf

Tournament 2016

Thank you to everyone
who participated in the
FORE Families First Golf
Tournament this year!
Although rain tried to
bookend our event, overall it
was a beautiful day on the
green! 

See our photos here!

We envision a day
when every child
grows up feeling
safe and valued in a
nurturing family

Rain or SUNshine this year, we've got you "covered"

We will have awnings set up for more shade and weather
protection, and we look forward to a very pleasant time!

TICKET INFORMATION
Adults $45

Children (5–14 years old) $20
Children (4 years and under) FREE

Family Four Pack (2 Adults, 2 Children) $120
Get your tickets here today!

For information on sponsorship opportunities go here

environment.

SAVE THE DATE

Steppin' Out Gala
September 30th, 2016
 Hyatt Regency at the
Denver Tech Center

Get your tickets here!

Follow us on
Facebook for our
"Protective Factor

Friday" series: 

All of the programs
offered by Families First
are based on these
Protective Factors to
strengthen families. The

PRIZES will be awared for the fattest piggy bank weighed
in at the Country Fair!

Volunteers Needed!
We'll need help with a variety of items for the Country Fair event.

Sign up here to help us out today!

We are looking for Bakers for the Country Fair!
If you have a favorite recipe for pies, cakes, or breads, we'd love for
you to bake and donate to our Bake Sale. 
All items must be packaged and ready for sale. Items can be
dropped off at the Family Center on Friday, July 15th or at Hudson
Gardens, Sunday, July 17th after 2pm. Other arrangements can also
be made. For more information, please contact Barbara
Slocum bvandjc@q.com.

Needs:
We are in need of a new or gently used, commercial size lawn
mower to do the mowing on site at both campuses. Please email
Diana@familiesfirstcolorado.org for more information.

Are you a FRIEND?
FRIENDS support Families First in so many ways! From hosting


